
Rockwell Falls
Public Library
Annual Report and May and June Events

Director's Note
The Rockwell Falls Public is happy to share with you our Annual Report to the Community. Here you
will find all of our statistics for the year taken directly from the report we send each year to the New
York State Board of Education, Division of Library Development.

This list in chart format are programs, circulation, services, and library usage.

We are also looking for individuals to be our Long Range Planning Committee for our 2024 to 2028
plan. If you are interested in joining the committee please contact our interim vice president, Janet
Silburn, jsilburn.rfpl@gmail.com

Our library-wide shelving update is complete and we have re-opened Tuesday, May 9th 2023. We look
forward to seeing you here.

Kind regards,
Courtney Keir, Library Director

Statistics
Programs
Syncronous Programs 78
Children's Attendance 98
Adult Attendance 174
Summer Reading Registered 35
Summer Reading Attendance Adults 80
Summer Reading Attendance Kids 30

Services
Inter Library Loan Received 1741
Inter Library Loan Sent Out1225
Check outs - Total Circulation of Materials 11,544
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Econtent Circulation 2159
New Cards Issued 152
Reference Questions Answered 342

Collection Development
Total Holdings 31,074
Additions to Holding 2912

Library Usage
Total Visits 9234
Registered Borrowers Resident 1333
Registered Borrowers Non- Resident (Seasonal) 134
Wireless Usage 30,574






